
Dear Supporter

As Chairman of Happy Child International, may I firstly take this opportunity

to express my heartfelt gratitude for your continued and generous support. It

has been invaluable in allowing us to continue our vital work in Brazil which

I know matters greatly to you. I also want to thank you for considering

extending this support by leaving a gift in your will to Happy Child. This gift

will be greatly appreciated and will be a blessing to every young person and

their family as we help them on their  journey.

Our journey started 28 years ago and having rescued over 12,000 children in

Brazil, our vision has never faltered: Every child and young person deserves to

fulfil their potential! We are passionate about bringing transformation and

lasting change to the most marginalised and vulnerable children, young

people and their families. By providing the poorest with protection, family

care, education and opportunities we are determined to break the cycle of

poverty.

Your gift, large or small, will help Happy Child continue on this vital journey.

Not only will your values live on, but your legacy will continue to change lives

long into the future.

My sincere thanks




John Doddrell




Chairman of Happy Child International

“It’s not how much we give but how much love we put into giving”
Mother Theresa

LEAVE A LASTING LEGACY



Happy Child International, Leatherhead Institute, 67 High Street, Leatherhead, Surrey, KT22 8AH


